
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
We are pleased to announce that our application to the Construction Industry Training 
Board (CITB) for our Pathways to Trade course has been successful with the numbers from 
subject counselling. 
 
The funding from CITB allows students to access: 

• $100 subsidised towards White card training 
• PPE such as a hard hat and hi viz shirt  
• As well as providing up to date industry training to Mr David Rogers for the delivery 

of the course. 
 
The Pathways to Trade course is designed for Year 10 students considering future studies in 
construction related trades. This course introduces students to a variety of construction 
trades, highlighting the numerous career paths and tertiary education options available in 
the industry.  
 
In Year 11 students may elect to continue into VET courses in Certificate II in Construction 
(General, Plumbing or Carpentry focus) or a range of other trade-based VET courses.  
 
NEXT STEPS 
Your child either completed the recent immersion workshop and/or indicated on their 
subject choice form that they would like to complete the Pathways to Trade course  next 
year. If this is still the case, please complete the tear off section below, along with the 
attached commitment to pay form (if not already completed), and return both to Mr Jarrod 
Jones. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Jarrod Jones - Senior Leader Operations, SACE, VET and Pathways 
 
 

 
Student name:  
 
Parent / Carer name:  
 
HiViz shirt size:  
 
Unique Student Identifier (USI number):  
As this is a VET course, a Unique Student Identifier number is required. If you don’t have  
a USI number already, you can apply for one at www.usi.gov.au 
 
Parent / Carer Signature:   
 
 
 
  

 

http://www.usi.gov.au/

